
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

I believe this site needs to be redeveloped, however this design is quite excessive where it 
exceeds the maximum height limit of 8.5m and does not provide sufficient parking for the 
number of new properties. Therefore, this will be detrimental to the local area views, parking 
and quiet enjoyment.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts

Sent: 31/08/2019 11:28:58 AM
Subject: Comment on application DA2019/0845

Application DA2019/0845
Address 68 A Queenscliff Road, Queenscliff NSW 2096

Description
Demolition works and construction and strata subdivision of a shop top 
housing comprising 2 commercial units and 5 residential units

Name of
commenter

George Davis

Address of
commenter

23, Greyciffe Street

Email of
commenter

georgedavis245@gmail.com


